
Primrose Hill Primary School 
 Princess Road, Regent’s Park, London NW1 8JL 

 Tel:   020 7722 8500                           

 admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk      

 www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 
 

Friday15th September, 2017 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome back and welcome to Year 4. We hope you all had super summer holidays. This letter is to 

explain some of the routines and systems for Year 4 and to introduce some new ones. 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Here are some important pieces of timetable information for you: 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Home Learning due 

in. 

Home Learning 

published in Google 

Classroom 

 

 

  

 P.E. and Music. 

Children must wear 

P.E. kits and trainers. 

 Year 4 Library 

Bring in library books 

for returning and take 

out new books. 

Swimming 

All children must have 

a towel, swimming hat 

and swimsuit. 

Home reading 

Bring your book bag 
to school. 

Home reading 

Bring your book bag 
to school. 

Home reading 

Bring your book bag 
to school. 

Home reading 

Bring your book bag 
to school. 

Home reading 

Bring your book bag 
to school. 

 
 

HOME LEARNING & GOOGLE CLASSROOM 

We will be issuing mathematics and spelling home learning each week. This will be shared via Google 

Classroom along with other announcements on how to support your children at home. Paper copies of 

the homework will be issued if needed. Children will also need to complete a reading log of the books 

they read throughout the week. All children will have home learning books, but they can also share work 

with us on Google Classroom or on their Google Drive.  
 

Autumn 1 Home learning Ideas 

Here are some home learning ideas to complete with your children based around our Autumn topics: 
 

 Go on a hunt for Roman ruins around London.  

 Visit the Roman galleries in the British Museum or the Museum of London. 

 Make a ‘diorama’ showing daily life in Ancient Rome. 

 Research one aspect of life in Ancient Rome and make an information book about it. 

 Cook a meal together. Write down the recipe. 

 Find out about Julius Caesar and write a biography about him. 

 

WEBSITE  

Please remember to use the school’s website. Important information can be viewed there easily and 

examples of your children’s work are displayed on it regularly. The website’s address is: 

 

www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 

 

PUNCTUALITY   

Soft Start begins at 8:45am and the register is taken at 9.05. Attendance and punctuality is 

crucial as continuous absence and lateness will result in your child missing important teacher instructions 

and learning.  
 

We are looking forward to a busy and exciting half term with you and your children.  If you have any 

concerns or queries, please feel free to make an appointment with us to discuss them. Paul will be 

available on Thursdays and Jemma will be available on Fridays from 3:15pm in the playground.  
 

Many thanks, 
 

Paul Baron Thomson & Jemma Bourn 

The Year 4 Team  
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